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Postbus 50, 6920 AB Duiven    

 

Aan de bewoners van dit pand 

<Naam klant> 

<Adres> <Huisnummer> 

<Postcode> <Plaats> 

<KIXCODE> 

 

  

Correspondentieadres 

Postbus 50 

6920 AB  Duiven 

PAC 2WA6382 

 

 

 

   

     Date 

  25 april 2024 

 

Subject  

 

 

Invitation to an information meeting electricity substation Uilenburg 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 opdrwpl locplaats 

  

 

 

Dear resident or business owner, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to an information meeting on the upgrade of the electricity substation at 

Nieuwe Uilenburgerstraat 27.  

 

The meeting will be held on: 

• Date: Tuesday 14 May 2024 

• Time: 

- from 6.30 p.m. Arrival (coffee and tea provided) 

- 7 p.m. – 8.15 p.m. Plenary presentation (in Dutch) 

- 8:15 p.m. – 9.15 p.m. Information market where you can talk to experts from 

Liander and the Municipality of Amsterdam 

• Location: Uilenburgersjoel, Nieuwe Uilenburgerstraat 91   

• There is no need to register 

NB: the plenary presentation will be filmed. We will ensure that visitors do not appear recognisably in the 

video. You will be able to watch the recording at a later date. We will notify you once it has been posted 

online. 

 

Background 

During the last open evening held on 30 October 2023 Liander and the Municipality of Amsterdam 

presented three options for the site of the electricity substation. Bureau Bewonerszaken then conducted 

another neighbourhood survey. The report of this survey was published in February 2024.   

 

Over the past few months we have carried out further research into the different options. We have examined 

their technical feasibility and the reactions given in the neighbourhood survey. A new option has emerged as 

a result of this process. You can find out more about it in the information pack at liander.nl/Uilenburg.  
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Site decision by the Municipality  

This summer the project team will ask the Executive Committee of the Centrum District to make a site 

decision relating to the upgrade of the electricity substation on Uilenburg, on the basis of the new option. To 

ensure the Executive Committee is well informed, we have had two additional studies carried out:  

• A study by the engineering consultancy Royal HaskoningDHV, looking into alternative sites outside 

Uilenburg island. 

• A calculation of the electromagnetic fields (EMFs) associated with the new option.  

You can read about the results of these studies in the information pack. The full reports can be found at 

liander.nl/Uilenburg (available in Dutch only). 

 

Chance to speak during the meeting 

At the end of the plenary presentation there will be an opportunity to react to what you have heard and read. 

We will document these reactions in the report that we will enclose with the request for the site decision.  

 

More information and contact details 

Do you have a question or comment ahead of the meeting? If so, you can contact us at 

uilenburg@liander.nl. You will find more information about this project at www.liander.nl/uilenburg. Here you 

will also find the information pack in Dutch and English, the residents’ survey, recent research reports and 

the letters we sent out previously.  

 

At amsterdam.nl/stroom you will find more information about the approach being taken to guarantee the 

electricity supply across the whole of Amsterdam. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

    
 
Ruben Nijlant     Ronald Kramer  
Stakeholder Manager at Liander  Official Commissioning Officer at the Municipality of 

Amsterdam  
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